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RICHMOND, VIRGI~A 23209 

Mr. Edson G. Case, Acting Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attn: Mr. A. L. Toalston, thief 

Power Supply Analysis Section 
Antitrust and Indemnity Group 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Dear Mr. Case: 

Serial No. 297/051978 
LQA/RMN:esh 

Docket Nos. 50-280 
50-281 
50-338 
50-339 
50-404 
50-405 

\Je have received your letter of May 19, 1978, concerning partial 
ownership transfer of nuclear units. Vepco intends to sell a limited part 
ownership interest in the North Anna Power Station and the Surry Nuclear 
Power Station to the Old Dominion Electric Cooperative and the North Caro­
lina Electric Membership Corporation. We have met with representatives of 
these cooperatives and they have indicated they will supply the information 
to us in the very near future. Accordingly, we will forward this infonna­
tion to you on or about August 1, 1978.· 

Sincerely,. 

E. A. Baum 
Executive Manager 
Licensing & Quality Assurance 




